

TOMS RIVER INTERMEDIATE EAST

BRYAN A. MADIGAN, Principal WILLIAM C. BAXTER 4TH, Assistant Principal JAMES CLEVELAND, Assistant Principal

1519 Hooper Avenue, Toms River, New Jersey 08753 Main Office: (732) 505-5775 • Guidance: (732) 505-5783 Fax: (732) 286-1290 www.trschools.com

8TH GRADE GRADUATION INFORMATION

May, 2018

Dear Parents and Graduates;

Toms River Intermediate East will hold its graduation ceremony at the RWJBarnabas Health Arena (at Toms River High School North) on **Thursday, June 21, 2018, at 3:00 P.M**. The graduates will assemble in a designated cafeteria at 2:15 P.M. Each graduate will receive **five tickets** on *Monday, June 18th to bring home*. In addition, there will be seating available in the auditorium. The auditorium will have a live video feed of the ceremony. Any families with extra tickets are encouraged to turn those tickets into the main office for distribution to families needing more than five tickets.

Graduates will wear red graduation gowns. Please have the students bring their gowns to the Arena on a hanger. Clothing under the gown should be appropriate for the ceremony. (Boys should wear pants and a collared shirt, Girls in dresses and/or skirts and appropriate shoes.)

The parents and guests of graduates in cycles 81, 82, should sit in bleacher sections 109-117. The parents and guests of graduates in cycles 83, 84 and 85 should sit in bleacher sections 101 -108. This will give you the best view of your child as he or she receives their diploma. (Please see diagram of the RWJBarnabas Health Arena on back)

Your cooperation is needed in order to assist with the traffic flow into the parking lots at Toms River High School North. Please follow the directions below:

- Graduates arriving from the Silverton section should use Church Road to Old Freehold Road and approach from the north.
- Graduates arriving from the East Dover area should take Bay Avenue to The Pine Belt Arena, arriving from the east.
- Graduates off of the Route 37 corridor, should take Route 37 to Route 166/Main Street to Old Freehold Road and arrive from the south.

If you have any questions concerning graduation, please call the school.

Sincerely,

Bryan A. Madigan Principal